
 
 Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

Middlesex Sheriff’s Office 
Public Bid Notice 

Request for Response for Inmate Medical Services RFR 2021-002 
In complete compliance with the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, Office of the Sheriff policy governing the procurement of 
commodities and/or services, the Middlesex Sheriff’s Office (MSO) is soliciting sealed responses for a vendor to provide Inmate 
Medical Services at the Middlesex Jail and House of Correction in Billerica, MA. RFR 2021-002 must be received by the MSO 
Central Purchasing Department located at 400 Mystic Avenue, 4th floor Medford, MA 02155 by 2 pm on Thursday, September 
17, 2020. Responses received after the deadline will not be considered for contract award. Responses must be received in a 
sealed envelope clearly labeled “Request for Response for Inmate Medical Services RFR 2021-002.” The contract will run from 
the date of the contract award until one year after the award date. There will be three (3) additional one-year options to 
renew. Options will be renewed at the sole discretion of the MSO and contingent upon sufficient appropriation of funds. The 
MSO reserves the right to reject or accept any or all responses and waive any informalities they deem in their best interest. RFR 
bid documents can be obtained by contacting Contracts Administrator Alison Gallon at agallon@sdm.state.ma.us or 
781.960.2827. 


